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14th December 2015 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
St Anslem’s Catholic School Visit 

 

 
On Tuesday 15th December 2015 Year 3 children will be visiting St Anslem’s Catholic School. The purpose of this 

visit is to watch the Christmas Nativity story. This is to enhance their knowledge and understanding of 

celebrations of different faiths. 

Children will be leaving school at 1.20pm and will return to school at 3.15pm. 

There is no cost for this trip. The children will be accompanied and supervised by adults throughout the entire 
visit and every care will be taken to ensure the safety and welfare of your child.  
 
 

Thank You    
 
Year 3 Class Teachers 

Ms P Kaur & Miss N Kerr 

 

Khalsa Primary School 
Promoters: Gurdwara Sri Guru Singh Sabha, Southall 

 

Norwood Green Road, Southall, UB2 4LA  020 8574 9045 / Fax: 020 8574 0108 

Email: info@khalsa.ealing.sch.uk; Website: www.khalsaschool.co.uk 
 

Headteacher: Ms P. K. Sehmi 
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